Gk & MINISTRY OF BUSINESS,

. INNOVATION & EMPLOYMENT

HIKINA WHAKATUTUKI

10 May 2023

fyi-request-22272-b606e49c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: OIA 2223-2190
Kia ora Bernard Sorenson,

Thank you for your further email of 28 April 2023 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
(MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), the following information:

Thank you for the initial response, however this does not fully answer the first part of my request,
that being, "All information that MBIE holds related to the following OIA request:

MBIE reference 2223-1711.

Request dated: 8 feb 2023.

Subject: the (former) Department of Labour’s standard for clip-on adaptors based on LPGITA Code
of Practice No 15 Part 1:1992"

This request would have included all, internal and external correspondence, including all emails,
minutes of meetings and any ,notes taken, can you please provide the missing correspondence,.

We have now retrieved these documents and they are attached to the email containing this letter in PDF
format.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.
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Hayden Fenwick
Manager — Health and Safety Policy
Workplace Relations and Safety Policy Branch




